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F R O M  T H E  E A S T

F R O M  T H E  W E S T

GreetinGs from the east! 
Well…summer is here! It’s the time of year  
for cookouts, camping and fun in the sun.  
Let us not forget that we still have work to do. 
June brings anticipation for the upcoming 
summer season and it also brings us Grand 
Lodge season. This year Grand Lodge is to  
take place in Seaside, OR. It will be the 169th 
Annual Communication of the Grand Lodge  
of Oregon. I always look forward to going to 
Grand Lodge – it’s a time to see old friends, 
make new memories and take part in some 
exciting legislation.

On Monday, June 24th at 6:00pm we have 
Cornerstone’s Annual Table Lodge event.  
This year as master I am excited to be able to 
hold this event, as it’s very close to my heart.  
I have decided to break from tradition a little 
this year and let things be a bit more casual.  
I will be serving an old fashion cookout menu 
which will include: corn chowder, wilted & 
charred Caesar salad, standing appetizers, 
barbequed ribs and chicken with all the fixins, 
homemade ice cream sandwiches and to finish 

it all off aged cheese and pub-styled nuts. It’s all 
there soup to nuts. I hope to see you all there, 
sorry but Masons only. Please come comfortably 
dressed, no suit needed. To reserve a seat to this 
event please email me at: steve.smith.the.cook@
gmail.com 

On Sunday, July 28th is our Annual Masonic 
Picnic with Sunnyside and Washington Lodges 
at Oaks Park. There are rides for the children 
and field games and bingo for the adult crowd. 
Bring your families and come join for food, fun 
and fellowship!

Fraternally yours,

Steven Smith
Worshipful Master

summer is here, and the warm summer sun 
provides the most light we get all year. 
Cornerstone will celebrating this with our 
annual Saint John the Baptist Table Lodge  
on June 24th. Master Masons are welcome  
to attend.

Summer celebrations continue in July with 
our Annual Picnic at Oaks Park. We continue 
the tradition of gathering our masonic family 
the last Sunday in July, which this year is the 
28th. We expect representatives from all bodies 
meeting in the building.

For those who will be traveling, we wish you  
a safe journey.

Scott Kennedy
Senior Warden
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Cornerstone Lodge No. 157

 offiCERS:

W O R S H i p F u L  M A S T E R
Steven Smith

801.707.1697

S E n i O R  W A R d E n
Scott Kennedy

503.489.5089 

J u n i O R  W A R d E n
David Gillette

503.777.7842

S E C R E T A R y
Joe Watson

503.518.3049

T R E A S u R E R
Eric Headley

503.927.9552
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 offiCERS:

H O n O R E d  Q u E E n
Nicole Reed

g u A R d i A n
Chelsea Phelps

503.206.9416 

A S S O C i A T E  g u A R d i A n
Brian Gardes

hi from Bethel no. 1!

There are several exciting things going on in the 
month of June for us. We had our Installation of 
Officers on June 6th at 7pm. I am honored to remain in 
the station as Honored Queen for this next term. Our 
other officers are our Jr. Princess Jazmine Pickard and 
Treasurer Audrey Montgomery Gardes. The theme for 
this next term is the Disney movie Tangled (Rapunzel) 
and my colors are gold, purple, and blue. I hope that 
we can work together throughout this summer and 
the rest of my term! If you want us to help you on a 
project or perform one of our ceremonies please reach 
out to our Bethel Guardian via call or text. Our annual 
Grand Session will be held on June 27, 28, and 29 in 
Wilsonville. Some events will be at the Holiday Inn 
in Wilsonville and some will be held at the Al Kader 

Shrine Center. The schedule of events is posted on 
our website, oriojd.org. We are extremely excited to 
see our own Audrey Montgomery Gardes be installed 
as Grand Bethel Senior Princess at this session. Her 
installation will be on June 29 at 2pm at the Shrine 
Center. We are sure Audrey would love to see all of 
you support her as she enters into one of our state 
leadership roles.  Our can and bottle will be ongoing 
through the summer and we are more than happy to 
schedule a time to receive your donations. I hope that 
everyone has a fun and safe summer. We will be going 
dark for the months of July and August but we look 
forward to be back at it in September.

Jobie Love,
Nicole Reed
Honored Queen
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01

02 03
Cornerstone 157
Officer’s Meeting
7:00pm

04
Gresham 152
6:00pm Dinner  
7:00pm Stated Comm. 

05 06 
Bethel 1
Regular Meeting
7:00pm

07
Christina Court 8
6:00pm Dinner
7:30pm Stated 
Meeting

08
Rental 
12:00pm

09
Rental 
12:00pm

10
Cornerstone 157
6:30pm Dinner  
7:30pm Stated Comm. 

11
Mt. Hood  
DeMolay
7:30pm

12 13 14 15

16 17 18
Gresham 152
Officer’s Meeting
7:00pm

19 20
Bethel 1
Informal Meeting
7:00pm

21 22
Rental 
12:00pm

23 / 30 24
Table Lodge / St. 
John the Baptist Day
6:00pm Dinner

25
Mt. Hood  
DeMolay
7:30pm

26 27 28 29
Rental 
12:00pm

UpCoMiNg EvENTS  
of NoTE:

C O R n E R S T O n E  L O d g E  
T A B L E  L O d g E

June 24, 6:00pm

J O B ’ S  d A u g H T E R S  
g R A n d  S E S S i O n
June 27-29

C H R i S T i n A  C O u R T  
E S T A T E  S A L E

July 12-13, 8:00am-8:00pm

Find us online

cornerstone157.org

happy June everyone. I hope everyone is enjoying the sun and rain. I just love the weather changes. Christina 
court will be very busy this summer. We did a coffee stop over Memorial Day week-end, and have two others 
scheduled for the week-end of the 14th and 21st at the rest stop northbound at Willsonville. We are also having 
an estate sale at Bednarik Vineyards on Saturday July 12 and Sun July 13 from 8 to 8. We have furniture, tables, 
chairs, glassware, some farm equipment, compressor, etc.  If there is something you are looking for, but can’t 
make it,  give me a call  503-985-3100 (Wendy). Hope to see everyone at the all Masonic Picnic in August!   
Stay Healthy.

HL Wendy Bednarik SK Tom Barclay
Royal Matron  Assoc. Patron

C H R i S T i n A 
C O u R T  n O . 8

Christina Court No. 8

 offiCERS:

R O y A L  M A T R O n
HL Wendy Bednarik

503.985.3100 (home)

503.936.7720 (cel)

orgrapesembroidery@gmail.com

A S S O C . p A T R O n
SK Tom Barclay

503.255.4377 (home)

503.936.9638 (cel)

tomtheboss@aol.com 

S E C R E T A R y
HL Doreen Kundelius

503.357.7482

dkundelius@comcast.net

A S S O C . M A T R O n
Suzahn Barclay

503.255.4377 (home)

503.867.3102 (cel)

dragonladyswb@gmail.com

http://oriojd.org
http://cornerstone157.org

